
Bentheim Elementary
FROM MR. RANDALL

We just  f inished another fantastic  week of
learning and fun!  The students and staff  are

settl ing into a strong routine and we are
making gains everywhere!

The 2nd Annual Hawkeye Hometown Tailgate
is  tonight (Friday)  from 5:00 to 7 :00.  Check
our page #2 for more information.  I  (Mr.  R)

will  be in the dunk tank from 5:40 to
6:00. . . just  in case you want to see me get

dunked!
Our annual Hawk Walk is  Friday,  September

30th.  More information is  below. 
On Wednesday,  we had a special  visit  from

Officer John Rathjen and his  police dog
named Flynn.  Flynn dazzled our students by

finding John's  keys and badge that were " lost"
in the front grass .  Thank you to John and

Flynn for taking time to give our students a
unique learning experiece and for serving and

protecting on a daily basis !
 
 

Oct. 6 - Picture Day
Oct. 7 - 1/2 Day of School

Oct. 17-19 - Parent Teacher
Conferences

Oct. 20 & 21 - No School

SEPT.  16,  2022

The Bentheim PTO only holds one fundraising event each year, and
that is our HAWK WALK.  This year's Hawk Walk is scheduled for

Friday, Sept. 30.  Each grade level will walk the track for
approximately 30 minutes.  The students all receive a Hawk Walk t-

shirt and the money raised pays for classroom supplies, field trips,
special programs, our end of year carnival and incentives for our

PBIS program.  

Thank you to our
PTO 

for purchasing
the new graphics on
 our entrances! The
PTO also purchased
a mat that rests

under our gaga ball
area. THis mat will

protect our
students knees and

Knuckles! HUGE
THANK YOU TO OUR

PTO!!!

ThankThankThank
you!you!you!






